Alumni Newsletter



2024 Taste of Warrior Tailgate

There is still time! Don't miss out on a night of festivities while supporting the Warriors. Taste foods and drinks from our 16 vendors, bid on items in our silent auction, and dance to live music performed by Press 1 for English. Click HERE to purchase your tickets for this year's event and to start bidding on auction items

Warrior Stadium Updates

Progress continues for Warrior Stadium! Additional parking for game days has been added behind the current baseball and softball fields. Also, the access road/future bus lane has started taking shape.





Submit Your Nominations

We need your help! Nominate deserving Warriors by April 1st for the Alumni of the Year, Wall of Honor, and Warrior Sword Awards. Click **HERE** to submit your nominations.

Around Campus

The Commons has a new look! Warrior supporters donated over \$10,000 to the annual #iGiveCatholic fundraiser held last November. Proceeds were used to modernize the Commons by installing a spirit wall and fresh paint to the area.



Tickets are on sale now for the Warrior Drama Department's rendition of Godspell. Showings will be on Friday, March 8th at 7pm and Saturday, March 9th at 2pm. Click HERE to purchase your tickets now!

Boys basketball heads down the road to the Westbank of New Orleans to take on the Shaw Eagles in the Quarterfinals of the LHSAA Tournament.









